
USS Arthur W. Radford DD G968
Pier # 5 Philadelphia Naval Shipyard

OPEN HOUSE
September 16th, 17th, 18th 2010

9:00 AM – 3:00 PM

You must register with amgparty@yahoo.com (not a party)
state your name and names of guests, time and date of arrival.

Drinks and snacks will be provided on the pier.

DONATIONS ARE BEING REQUESTED FOR CONTINUING
ARTIFICIAL REEFING, PLEASE BRING YOUR TAX DEDUCTIBLE
CHECK MADE OUT TO THE ANN CLARK FOUNDATION (501C3).
ALL FUNDS GO DIRECTLY TO FUND ARTIFICIAL REEFING IN

YOUR RESPECTIVE STATE

Visitors are encouraged to wear steel toe shoes and will receive a
safety briefing and loan of a hard hat prior to boarding. No open

toed shoes allowed (or sandals)
njcdcvc@juno.com


